
Dear Micol Saleri and  Daniele Mulas, 

 

On behalf of the Commissioner of the Korean Pavilion – Arts Council of Korea (ARKO), I am 

writing to confirm that the Korean Pavilion is willing to participate at the documentation 

project by the Biennale team and Google Cultural Institute team. Please let us - ARKO and 

the curating team – know about further processes. 

 

Regards, 

Sung Hong KIM, 

Curator of the Korean Pavilion 


